
From: Shori, Sunil 
Sent: 7/15/2013 7:30:09 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Delayed response to your voice message! 

Laura, 

I'll check into this tomorrow to see what might work. 

Thanks. 

Sunil 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID 

"Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

Sunil 

I missed your call this morning and just heard the message. 

I'm sure we can set something up via teleconference - good idea! 

When do you head out on vacation? 

If it's not before then, let's do it the week you get back? 

It will be Jane Yura, Frances Yee and probably me. 

I'll get it set up here if you can give me a couple time slots. 

Thanks! 

Laura 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


